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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 
NOTICE 

 
March 3, 2023 

 
FORMAL CASE NO. 1017, IN THE MATTER OF THE DEVELOPMENT AND DESIGNATION OF 
STANDARD OFFER SERVICE IN THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA,  
 

1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby gives notice 
that on March 3, 2023, the Potomac Electric Power Company (“Pepco”), as the Standard Offer Service (“SOS”) 
Administrator, filed its proposed retail rates including the administrative charges, for SOS for the period June 1, 
2023, through May 31, 2024.1  Pepco purchases generation for SOS customers through power supply contracts 
in an annual auction.  The rates that Pepco filed with the Commission on March 3, 2023, reflect the prices in the 
power supply contracts awarded in the auctions held on December 5, 2022, and January 9, 2023.  Pepco’s filing 
includes the retail rates for all the customer classes consisting of the components included in 15 District of 
Columbia Municipal Regulations (DCMR) § 4103.2.2 
 

2. In accordance with 15 DCMR § 4103.3, interested persons may file comments and reply comments 
on Pepco’s submission within seven (7) and twelve (12) calendar days, respectively, from March 3, 2023.3  
Written comments should be addressed to Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service 
Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C. 20005, and sent 
electronically on the Commission’s website at https://edocket.dcpsc.org/public/public_comments. 

 
3. Copies of Pepco’s proposed retail rates may be obtained by visiting the Commission’s website at 

www.dcpsc.org.  Once at the website, open the “eDocket” tab, click on “Search Current Dockets,” and input 
“FC1017” as the case number.  Copies may also be purchased at cost by contacting the Commission Secretary at 
the address provided above.  Persons with questions concerning this Notice should call (202) 626-5150 or send 
an email to psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov.  After the comment period has expired, the Commission will issue 
an Order approving or rejecting the retail rates and/or administrative charge set forth in the Pepco filing. 
 
 
 
A TRUE COPY:      BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMISSION:  
 

 
 
CHIEF CLERK:   BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK  

COMMISSION SECRETARY 
 

1  Formal Case No. 1017, In the Matter of the Development and Designation of Standard Offer Service in the District of Columbia, 
Potomac Electric Power Company’s Retail Rates, Including Administrative Charges, for Standard Offer Service, filed March 3, 2023. 
 
2  15 DCMR § 4103.2 (2023). 
 
3  15 DCMR § 4103.3 (2023). 
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